TWITTER: @UNISDIRECT INSTAGRAM: @UNISDIRECT
FACEBOOK: UKRAINIAN NATIONAL INFORMATION SERVICE (UNIS)

September 6, 2022

Dear Friends of Ukraine,

VOTER REGISTRATION!

Welcome back after the Labor Day holiday weekend.

The midterm elections are quickly approaching on November 8, 2022. Your vote is your voice as an American citizen. It is your opportunity to be heard on a variety of issues important to you. Your vote also allows you to have a say in important issues that affect your community.

This year will be mid-term congressional elections, in addition to a multitude of state and local elections. Now is the time to pay particular attention to what the candidates are saying about supporting Ukraine during the russian war of aggression.

It's not too late to register to vote for the midterm elections! The elections are nine (9) weeks away and will be held on Tuesday, November 8, 2022. Attached please find an infographic to share on your social media platforms.

Don't haste! Visit www.vote.org to learn about the requirements for your state and ensure that your voice is heard.

Where applicable, please make efforts within your communities to have voter registration drives.

Please circulate this infographic widely and post onto your social media channels – Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter.

Your Vote Matters!



Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) at: unis.sawkiw@gmail.com.

Michael Sawkiw, Jr.

UCCA Executive Vice President

and

Director - Ukrainian National Information Service

(Washington Bureau - Ukrainian Congress Committee of America)

311 Massachusetts Avenue, NE Washington, DC 20002

tel: (202) 547-0018 fax: (202) 547-0019

e-mail: unis.sawkiw@gmail.com Twitter/Instagram: @UNISdirect

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/pages/Ukrainian-National-Information-Service-

UNIS/198575390157933